
 

    24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

 

The regularly scheduled September 17, 2020 Transportation 

& Public Works Committee meeting has been cancelled.  
 
********************************************************* 

This is a 24-hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 

 

 

 

 


